
From: Connie Mancari <CAM35@SCDMH.ORG>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/13/2013 3:21:35 PM
Subject: RE: New Dates for Your/Duke's Consideration

John asked that I email the people at Duke and give them the October 1 and October 11 dates. We will let you know 
when we hear something.  The September dates don’t work on our end.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Connie Mancari
Administrative Coordinator II
Office of the State Director
SC Department of Mental Health
2414 Bull Street-rm. 321
Columbia, SC 29201
803-898-8319
Cam35@scdmh.org
 
 
 
 
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 12:53 PM
 
To: John Magill
 
Subject: New Dates for Your/Duke's Consideration
 
                I know we’ve gone through a number of candidates and none have clicked yet…here are a few more for a 
potential telepsychiatry event.  The dates/times assume the event would be in Columbia, if that works for everyone:
 
Tuesday, September 3rd at 2:00 PM
Thursday, September 26th at 2:00 PM
Tuesday, October 1st at 10:00 AM
Friday, October 11th at 10:00 AM
 
                I’m also still trying to get some times for a one-on-one for you.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 
PRIVACY NOTICE: THIS COMMUNICATION IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN SCDMH PATIENT 
OR OTHER INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVATE AND PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE BY 
APPLICABLE LAW INCLUDING 45 CFR PART 160 (HIPAA), 42 CFR PART 2 (ALCOHOL AND 

mailto:Connie%20Mancari%20%3CCAM35@SCDMH.ORG%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Cam35@scdmh.org
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


DRUG PROGRAM CONFIDENTIALITY, WHEN APPPLICABLE), § 44-22-100, AND S.C. CODE 
(SCDMH PATIENT CONFIDENTIALITY). IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE 
INTENDED RECIPIENT OR RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE 
INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, 
DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION, OR THE INFORMATION CONTAINED 
WITHIN IT, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED AND MAY SUBJECT THE VIOLATOR TO CIVIL AND/OR 
CRIMINAL PENALTIES. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE 
NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE, REPLY E-MAIL OR FAX USING THE PHONE 
NUMBER OR ADDRESS IDENTIFIED IN THIS COMMUNICATION AND DESTROY OR DELETE 
ALL COPIES OF THIS COMMUNICATION AND ALL ATTACHMENTS.


